
Jerome Manarchuck

From:

	

michae' brennan <mbrennan@mediatrixsc.org >
Sent:

	

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 12:39 PM
To:

	

Jerome Manarchuck
Subject:

	

Re: WLTQ(AM)

Mr. Manarchuck,
Thank you so much for getting back to me and helping us with CDBS filing. As per our conversation, WLTQ
(Facility Identification Number: 73874) in Charleston, SC was granted special temporary authority ("STA') on
October 20, 2016 to operate station WLTQ(AM) with reduced power during daytime hours utilizing a backup
transmitter after the main transmitter was thought to be water damaged by a passing hurricane. The main
transmitter was cleaned up and put through a battery of tests to make sure it would be able to broadcast
properly. After the transmitter was thoroughly tested, WLTQ 730 AM was returned to full power operation on
February 20, 2017. Please allow this missive to serve as an adequate notification to the FCC that the STA may
now expire and that WLTQ is now in compliance with its FCC license. Thank you, in advance, for your
assistance and kind consideration.
Michael Brennan
Mediatrix SC Inc.
for WLTQ 730 AM
Charleston, SC

On Wed, Feb 22, 2017 at 11:43 AM, Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck(fcc.gov > wrote:

Michael,

If was good speaking with you. Attached is a pdf copy of the STA that was granted back in October for
reduced power daytime operations. You can just reply back to this email stating when the station returned to
full power and I will upload a copy of your email to the station's correspondence folder in CDBS.

Regards

Jeny

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.

Electronics Engineer

Media Bureau/Audio Division

202-418-7226

Jerome. Manarchuck(fcc. gov
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